
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17 November 2023 

 

School Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 13 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

As we get closer to December the attention of the kitchen staff turns towards the festive 

Christmas dinner. This year we are hosting a traditional roast turkey festive feast. The menu 

below outlines what will be on offer to the children on the day.  

 
 
Please be aware, jacket potato and tomato pasta options will not be served on this 
day. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For those in Reception, Year 1, and Year 2 the children are entitled to a free school meal if 
they wish it. For all other year groups, the cost of a hot dinner is £2.65, unless they are in 
receipt of benefit related free school meals.  
 
Payments for dinners can be made using the online system scopay.com. Please ask at the 

school office if you need help with making a payment online.  

As you can imagine this is a popular event, therefore, to help the kitchen gauge numbers for 

the day, please could we ask you to complete the form on the link below to register your 

interest.  

This is not a dinner booking form and children are to book their school dinner as normal on 

the day during registration (meat or vegetarian options only). Please complete a separate form 

for each child. All forms must be completed by Friday 1 December 2023.  

 

Click here for Christmas dinner 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tony Head 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/MaVk4vCvqG

